
Dear Friends of the Foundation,

Congratulations on being part of one of the most exciting years in USA Swimming’s history! 2024 was a milestone year, showcasing the 
excitement and impact of swimming on the world stage. From the record-breaking U.S. Olympic Trials—Swimming, presented by Lilly 
in Indianapolis, to the Olympic Games in Paris, our athletes delivered unforgettable performances. A special thank you to those who 
supported and attended these events, especially our alumni athletes! 

At the Paris Games, 48 of our nation’s best competed on the world’s biggest stage. Many of these athletes benefited from the Donor 
Athlete Partnership Program (DAPP), made possible by your generosity. Your support helped bring their Olympic dreams to life, and we 
are incredibly grateful.

Swimming is a lifesaving skill, and in 2024, the Foundation awarded $830,000 in learn-to-swim grants to  162 swim lesson providers 
across 40 states, reaching more than 14,000 individuals. By prioritizing funding where it’s needed most, we continue to make a 
meaningful impact in the fight against drowning.  

Competitive swim teams provide valuable opportunities to our members, and we are proud to support USA Swimming clubs through 
grant programs such as Community Impact grants and Historically Black Colleges and Universities (HBCU) grants. In 2024, your 
contributions helped elevate 14 grant recipients and 11 HBCU programs, further expanding access to the sport. 

For 20 years, your generosity has shaped the journeys of swimmers from grassroots to gold medals. Thank you for supporting a sport 
that can save, enhance and extend lives. 

With gratitude,

Shana Ferguson
COO & Interim CEO, USA Swimming and USA Swimming Foundation

David Shackley
Board Chair, USA Swimming Foundation


